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I support these proposed amendments to the Renewable Energy Act, because we
have been in close association with the problems encountered by a friend who lives
close to the Waterloo windfarm and they have had unresolved problems with
excessive noise and vibration since the windfarm has been active. We can hear the
windfarm from where we live and will be in line with the proposed Stony Gap
windfarm and do not want our lifestyle and health affected in the same way as
residents of the nearby windfarm.
 
Chris and Philip Ruediger
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